
 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

                                                                                                                                  Friday 4th July 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re – Afterschool care Fee increase  
 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming change to the fees for our After School Care. 
From 1st September 2025 the cost per session will be as follows – 
 

Number of days in week 1 2 3 4 5 

Cost per week £8 £15 £22 £29 £35 

 
 
This decision has not been made lightly. We are very aware of the financial pressures many 
families are currently facing, and we have done everything we can to avoid increasing fees.  
 
However, over the past year, the costs of running the club have continued to rise — 
including staff wages, food and materials, utilities, and general upkeep. 
 
 In order to continue offering a safe, stimulating, and caring environment for the children, 
we have reached a point where a small increase is necessary. 
 
Please know that we are fully committed to ensuring the club remains accessible and 
continues to meet the needs of all families.  
 
This increase will allow us to maintain the quality of care and resources your children 
deserve, and to support the amazing team who look after them each day. 
 
We truly appreciate your understanding and continued support. If this change causes any 
difficulty, or if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office.  
 
We are here to help and will always do our best to support you. 
 
Thank you for being such a valued part of our school community at Enfield Heights 
Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs Powrie 
Headteacher 
 
 


